
  
 

GAYLE WOODS  OBJECT  Submission ID:  206457 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: Social impacts,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues Location:  New South Wales 2577 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 10/20/2024 10:19:44 AM 

 
This development should not be built so close to an existing rural town. With so much vacant land that is well 
away from  where people reside, there is no reason why is should be so close to any town. The Southern 
Highlands should not be a dumping ground for Metropolitan waste. For ease of access, it should be located 
along the Hume Highway somewhere that will not impact any community. Surely there is no need for it to built 
right on the edge of town. If it supposedly does not pose any health or environmental issues, then build it where 
the problem is, Sydney! 
 

 




